
 
      

	  
	  
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact:   Bill Gross, Farm Rescue 
 billgross@farmrescue.org  
 (701) 212-7672 

 
 
 

Renegade Radio Nashville to “Stream” Farm Rescue’s Mission 
Nashville’s Official Internet Country Music Station Sponsors Farm Rescue 

 
 

HORACE, N.D, July 6, 2016 - Farm Rescue, an organization that provides planting, haying or harvesting 
assistance free of charge to farm and ranch families who have experienced a major illness, injury or natural 
disaster, is proud to partner with Renegade Radio Nashville to raise awareness of the nonprofit’s mission. 
 
Renegade Radio Nashville has agreed to be a major advocate of the non-profit organization and its mission 
through extensive streaming PSA coverage, commercials and contests. This is in addition to on-air interviews 
with volunteers, assisted families and sponsors of the organization. The new promotional sponsorship is 
designed to reach a larger audience throughout the world, and create additional avenues for branding, funding, 
volunteerism and assistance services in the future. 
 
“We are pleased to welcome Renegade Radio Nashville to our family of media sponsors. They have graciously 
offered to assist Farm Rescue with expanding its patriotic and altruistic mission of helping those stricken by 
unexpected crises. Their compassionate and generous support of our nonprofit shows a strong commitment to 
helping farmers, ranchers and rural communities.”  Bill Gross – President, Farm Rescue 
 
“I am proud and honored to be associated with such an outstanding organization, Farm Rescue. It is inspiring 
to see their accomplishments and the fine people who donate their time to keep the farming community moving 
forward. We at Renegade Radio Nashville look forward to working with them and utilizing the full power of the 
airwaves to bring awareness to their mission.”  Captain Jack – President, Renegade Radio Nashville 
 
About Farm Rescue 
Farm Rescue was founded in 2005 and has helped more than 380 families since its inception. The 
organization’s mission is to help farmers and ranchers who have experienced a major illness, injury, or natural 
disaster by providing the necessary equipment and manpower to plant, hay or harvest their crop. Farm Rescue 
is currently available in North Dakota, South Dakota, Montana, Minnesota, and Iowa. Applications are now 
being accepted for the 2016 harvest season, which can be obtained at 701-252-2017 or farmrescue.org. 
 
About Renegade Radio Nashville 
Renegade Radio Nashville is a Country Music Radio Station on the Internet broadcasting live from Music Row 
in Nashville, TN. RRN was founded in 2011 and within six months was honored to become the first and to-date 
only digital radio station in history to be named to the Music Row Chart Reporting Panel which helps determine 
trends. Their accomplishments and vision have forever changed the direction of country music. RRN has 
listeners in 143 countries and all 50 states, and have been rewarded the ICMA award for “Best Radio Station 
2013 & 2014.” To learn more, visit www.renegaderadionashville.com. 
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